
Combustible Cladding Minimise
the Risk
Many strata buildings built since the 1990’s contain some form
of external cladding as part of their construction.

A  significant  number  of  these  strata  buildings  contain
cladding that is highly flammable and combustible such as The
Lacrosse Building Fire in Melbourne in 2014, and the Grenfell
Tower disaster in London in 2017 which now lay bare.

Building owners including owners corporations are now left to
deal with what steps to now take to rectify the problem.  A
number of buildings, including strata residential buildings of
two storeys or more, with certain types of cladding systems,
have  recently  had  to  register  their  building  under  the
planning regulation.

In the meantime, whilst we wait for the outcome, what can you
do to mitigate and minimise risk? Combustible Cladding By-laws

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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